FLUSHING WATER HYDRANTS

Due to flushing, it is possible to see an orange tint in your water. The
flushing turbulence stirs up fine sands and sediment that our wells
produce at very low levels. The Wright Water & Sewer District flushes
twice a year, minimizing any noticeable buildup of these materials.

WRIGHT WATER & SEWER DISTRICT WILL
BE FLUSHING WATER HYDRANTS

MAY 6™ through MAY 10t

We take pleasure knowing that all our water is chlorinated to kill any
dangerous bacteria and microorganisms that could be present.

If you notice any orange tint, run your sinks on cold until the water has
cleared up. Usually, it takes 15-30 minutes. Repeat if necessary.

As a water district, we take several steps in producing clean and
affordable water. We feel flushing twice a year is definitely an important
step in achieving our goals. If you have any questions, please feel free to

contact the Wright Water & Sewer District office at 307-464-0491.

Thank you for your cooperation.
Levi Strohschein,

Operations Manager.



